
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           

 

           
              Welcome back to the last term before this academic year draws to a 

close. Where has the year gone! It doesn’t seem that long ago, that you put your 

trust in us with your precious little ones. Looking back, the children have had 

lots of lovely experiences during their time at Pre School.  

Don’t forget our trip to Chester Zoo is on Friday 15th July, fingers crossed the 

sun will be shining. 

 

 

 

            

Spinney-Pre School 

Newsletter 

6th June 2022– 15th July 2022 

Facebook - SpinneyPreSchool 

Email – spinneypreschool@gmail.com 

Website – www.spinneypreschool.co.uk 

Please look on the above for information on what your child will be/have 

been doing on daily/weekly basis 

This terms topic is 

Growing/Jack and the Beanstalk 
This topic promotes Mathematics and 

Understanding the World. They will be planting 

lots of different seeds and measuring their own 

broad bean as it grows.    

 

Pre-Schools 21st birthday 

We turn 21 at the beginning of June and to celebrate this momentous occasion, 

we are having a party on Friday 10th June. We are supplying the food and bringing 

in a children’s entertainer.  

 

 

 

Hough Green Park  

Monday 1st July 2022 

Weather permitting we are all be going to the park to 

have a fun filled morning. We will be meeting  at the 

park itself at 9am and the children  will be released 

back into your care at 12:30pm from the park.   

If your child is unwell or will 

not be in can you please 

telephone or text Pre School 

on the phone number above to 

let us know. Remember 

snack/Parental fees still have 

to be paid if your child is 

absent. 


